

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT
ACT 2005
ACT 2005
ASSESSMENT FINAL ADOPTION
Notice is hereby given that the Town of Port
hediand frown at its Ordinary Council Meeting
held Wednesday 26 October 2022, Council
resolved to adopt the abovementioned local
planning policy for final adoption.

Any quaries can be directed to Development Services on 9158 9300. The Policy can also be viewed on the Town of Port Hediand website at: https://www.porthediand.wa.gov.au/planning-public-consultation.aspx

Carl Askew Chief Executive Officer